
RADIO STATION KCIL HOUMA, LOUISIANA 

CHARLES W. LAMAR, JR. 
Owner December 6, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your nice letter and 
report of reception of KCIL during tests. 

Your report checked with our Log. We are now 
on the air for regular broadcasting but will 
check our frequency with Kansas City, Mo. each 
Wednesday morning at 2:15 AM CST. 

We appreciate your good wishes for our suécess, 

73's 

Frank Conwell 
General Manager 

FC/mec 


